
Request for FCCFrom: Wadhwa, Sanjay
Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2002 5:14 PM
To: Pham, Johnny
Subject: Consent Letter for FCC

CONSENT LETTER FROM VOICE STREAM FOR TESTING IN 1900 MHz market in WASHINGTON,
DC

-----Original Message-----
From: Thompson, Darren [mailto:Darren.Thompson@voicestream.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2002 4:43 PM
To: 'Wadhwa, Sanjay'
Cc: Romero, Fermin
Subject: RE: Request for FCC

Done my friend!
We grant you the right to use your device in our network. You are asked to
supply the IMEIs you will test with, the dates and times of your tests.
If you have any questions the only resource you may draw upon is
myself....basically to field the requests.
There are sad to say no available resources to draw upon at this moment...in a
few months anything is possible.

Regards
Darren Roy Thompson
GSMNA TWG Chairman
PTCRB Chairman
c/o Voicestream Wireless
Manager Subscriber Equipment Development
12920 S.E. 38th st.
Bellevue, WA 98006
Mobile 425-444-1945
NEW EMAIL as of July 15th
         darren.thompson@t-mobile.com

         -----Original Message-----
        From: Wadhwa, Sanjay [mailto:SWadhwa@necam.com]
        Sent: Tuesday, July 09, 2002 9:21 AM
        To: Darren Thompson (E-mail)
        Subject: Request for FCC

          Hello Darren,

          We are working on our next product(Quad Band-GSM/GPRS) and plan to
have it ready for launch by the end of this year. We plan to have the PTCRB and
FCC approvals by Oct / Nov'02 time frame. In the meanwhile, before we get the
FCC Grant, we are in the process of applying for an FCC experimental license
(FCC Model ID# KMP6J1F1) in order to test the EOTD functionality in your
Washington, DC 1900 MHz network in the next few months working with CPS. FCC
engineers called us a few days back and asked us to provide them with a consent
from Voice Stream stating it was OK for us to perform the test there. Just a
simple return e-mail response to this message would be acceptable to FCC.



          I would appreciate if you could assist us in this matter.
          best regards,
          Sanjay Wadhwa


